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Some of the things you can find at the Association website (www.neighborhoodlink/tulsa/longviewlake):

newsletters
meeting dates

Board contacts
governing documents

pool information
The Association has updated this website and the former website will be decommissioned shortly.

Robbie Thames, President ………………………..jkelsey7@cox.net or 663.6666 Animal Control …………………….. 669.6280
Christine Hirrill, Vice-President …………..ckelly@longviewlakehoa.com Bulky Waste Pickup ………………. 596.9777
Rhonda Link, Secretary ……………………..rhonda_link@hotmail.com Knight Watchman Security………. 451.0032
Shawn Brown, Treasurer ……………lifebeyondthenorm@yahoo.com Mayor's Action Line ………………. 596.2100
John Link, Director ……………………..jbl2u@yahoo.com Tulsa Police, non-emergency ……….596.9222

Remaining 2006 regular meetings of the Association are scheduled for Tuesday, November 7th and December 5th at 6:30 p.m.

DUES NEWS: Dues statements were recently sent to homeowners.
If you did not receive a dues statement for the fourth quarter and have not yet paid dues, please contact the office.

Longview Lake Estates
Annual Meeting Notice and Fall Newsletter

The Longview Lake Association, Inc. is comprised of all homeowners in the Longview Lake Estates.  The Association is goverened by a Board of Directors 
elected at the annual meeting, held on the second Thursday of November.  Covenants, Bylaws, Articles of Incorporation, meeting minutes, and financial 
statements are available to members in good standing upon request.  Board meetings, generally held on the first Tuesday at 6:30 at the West Pool office at 
2702 South 96th East Avenue, are open to all members in good standing; contact the Secretary to be added to the agenda under new business.

The Annual Meeting of the Longview Lake Association, Inc. will be held Thursday, 
November 9th at the West Pool office at 2702 South 96th East Avenue at 7 p.m.  The 
annual financial report will be presented and 2007 Board of Directors will be elected.  
Contact the office by phone or email to submit nominations or request absentee or 

proxy ballots.

Holiday lighting contest judging will take place 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. Sunday, December 17th.

Please consider running for the Board; members make decisions that affect the neighborhood including parks and 
pools.  If you want to get involved but are not sure about joining the Board, consider serving on a committee.
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